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Rachel (President) called the meeting to order at 7:06. 

Kate (Secretary) introduced the minutes from May.  A motion to accept the minutes was made, 

seconded, voted on and approved.  

Mr. Burns gave a few updates.  The last two weeks of school will be busy.  The volunteer breakfast is the 

morning of June 5th.  Friday is the 1s t through 3rd grade arts showcase.  Aspen Hill Library representatives 

will be coming to the school to talk about the summer reading program.  The final Peace Assembly will 

be on Monday, June 10th and 5th grade promotion will be on Wednesday, June 12th.  The last day of 

school next Friday is an early release day.   

There will not be any programs running in the school here this summer.  Mr. Burns himself will be on 

site much of the time.   

As far as next year and staff assignments, nothing has really changed since last month’s update.  Staff 

are working on student articulation right now.  If parents have not sent in profile sheets for their 

children, please do so.   

Ms. Cullather is leaving and they will be interviewing for a new staff development teacher. 

MAP reports will go home on Friday.   

There were questions about when the class and supply lists would be available.  The class lists will be 

available in early to mid-August.  Mr. Burns will try to send out the supply lists this year as early as 

possible to take advantage of any sales in the stores.   

There was also a question about the current number of kindergarten students.  Right now, there are 48 

children registered.  If anyone know families intending to register, please encourage them to do the 

paperwork.  There was also a brief discussion of the automated attendance call system. 

Mr. Burns ended with a thank you to the PTA for all its work over the school year.  

Rachel gave a brief account of an attempted abduction of a Parkland Middle School student.  The 

student was not harmed but it is a good reminder to reinforce safety awareness with all students.  She 

distributed a flyer including helpful tips about “stranger danger”.    

Trisha (Treasurer) gave her report through June 3rd.  Expenditures included staff appreciation, carnival 

expenses, talent show and a few operating expenses.  Income came from the carnival, Silver Diner and a 

few other small items (such as yearbook purchases).   

The group discussed a working budget to be voted on in order for the school year to begin with an 

approved budget.  After discussion, a motion to accept the amended budget was made, seconded, 

voted on and approved.   



Michelle (Fundraising) thanked everyone who came to the carnival.  The event made about $1900 profit.  

Next week Kara is organizing another “books before break” distribution and could use assistance with 

giving the books out  

Rachel reminded everyone that a fun summer project for kids might be working on something for next 

year’s Reflections arts showcase.   

She thanked everyone for a good year and the meeting adjourned at 7:51. 

 

 

 


